## NOTICE OF PROPOSED BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget was submitted to the Airport Board of the Grand Junction Regional Airport Authority on September 18, 2018 for the ensuing year of 2019. A copy of such proposed budget has been filed in the office of the Grand Junction Regional Airport, 2828 Walker Field Drive, Grand Junction, CO and is open for public inspection, Monday thru Friday from 8:30 A.M. to 4:30 P.M.

Any interested persons of the Grand Junction Regional Airport Authority may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any objections thereto at any time prior to or at the Public Hearing to be held on November 15, 2018 at 5:15 in Room UC 213, Colorado Mesa University located at 1100 North Avenue, Grand Junction, Colorado. Final adoption of the budget will follow the Public Hearing.

BY ORDER OF THE AIRPORT BOARD Grand Junction Regional Airport Authority